
Hi, I'm an electricity consumer. I don't want bills to go up. I want the regulator to protect me from 
any unnecessary or premature bill increases. Please don't approve HumeLink.   
 
I expect AER to uphold its duty to ensure that the Rules are adhered to. Rule breaches by AEMO are 
not acceptable and must not be dismissed by AER. 
"The duty of the AER is to ensure that the Rules have been complied with both in the spirit and in 
the letter of the law." - James Glissan AM ESM KC 
 
Also the proposed Humelink timing is not in line with the system needs. This unnecessarily puts the 
cost burden of this project on consumers like me.  
 
Regards 
 
Dan Davies 
 


